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March 6, 2023   
 
 
 
 
Elena Kazarov 

Bonneville Power Administration 
905 NE 11th Ave. 
Portland, OR 97232 
 
 
 

Thank you for providing the opportunity to review Bonneville’s draft 2022-2027 Energy 

Efficiency Action Plan. 
 
We appreciate you and your team taking the time to present the Plan at NEEA’s office last 
week. 
 
After reviewing the document and hearing your presentation, NEEA staff would like to 
express its support for the 2022-2027 Energy Efficiency Action Plan and the strategic 
priorities that the agency has defined.  
 

We appreciate Bonneville’s ongoing leadership and commitment to advancing energy 

efficiency in the Northwest.  
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Becca Yates, 
Executive Director 
NEEA 
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